
-----Original Message----- 
From: Margaret Lethbridge [mailto:lbridge@geelongcollege.vic.edu.au]  
Sent: Friday, 24 November 2006 9:38 AM 
To: Darren Pereira 
Subject: Re: Thank you 
 
Good morning, Darren. 
 
I hesitate to add to what must be copious fanmail, judging by the apparent 
response of our students! Thank you very much for responding to them so 
promptly and helpfully. 
 
I have tried to gauge the success of your offering in order to decide 
whether or not we made a good decision to spend our 'orientation budget' in 
this way. There is no doubt that the overwhelming majority of the students 
gained very positively from the experience and parents have let us know that 
as well.  
 
Be assured that you were very well received by the students and I'm 
specially grateful that you have honoured your promise of responding to 
their email cries for help. We are pleased that we decided to change our 
seminar arrangements this year and feel that you lived very well up to our 
expectations. Thank you very much. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Margaret Lethbridge 
Head of Senior School 
The Geelong College 
 


